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Gulf Petrochemical Industries Co. (85¢)
Office of the President e

P/E047/147/15
4 March 2015

H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary General,
Subject: GPIC’s Letter of Commitment

This year marks the three years anniversary of GPIC's commitment to the United Nations
(UN) Global Compact. Whilst much has changed within the world and within our Company
during this time, our commitment to the Compact’s ten principles have remained firm.
During 2014 GPIC also committed to the newly launched UN Global Compact’s Six Food and
Agriculture Business Principles (THE FAB 6 Principles) and the UN Global Compact’s Women's
Empowerment Principles.

The principles governing the United Nations Global Compact (UNGC) have long been
commended by Gulf Petrochemical Industries Company (GPIC), Kingdom of Bahrain. The
Company is an avid supporter and promoter of the UNGC’s ethical canon and our
commitment to this global alliance is worn as a badge of honour.

It therefore gives me great pleasure to confirm our membership of the UNGC and by doing
so, GPIC makes a solemn declaration to the United Nations that we will continue to promote
human rights and equality, to respect the labour rights of our employees, to protect the
environment for future generations and to fight corruption in all aspects of our activities.

Areas for improvement will be defined and various actions will be taken in the years to come.
Progress on these activities will form the basis of regular communications to advise on
measures taken, evaluate progress and promote the concept amongst those companies that
have not yet joined.

Yours sincezely:™

Dr. Abdulrahman Jawahe-ry
President
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